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Thank you for your support  

   

Thank you so much for everyone’s support and 

kind words with our closure on the first Monday 

back.  It has been a difficult start to the year 

but please remember that support is there for 

both family and pupils that have been affected by 

recent events.  In the coming weeks we will be 

discussing with children about memorials 

dedicated to Mrs Giles.  If you have any 

suggestions we would love to hear them, please 

contact the office.   

 

Number Day for NSPCC 

   

We are holding a number theme day for the 

NSPCC on Friday 7th February. Children can come 

to school in number themed clothing or non-

uniform for a £1 donation. We hope to be 

organising an event after school – details to 

follow.  

 

Supporting Dyslexia with Technology  

 

Aylsham High School are holding a FREE course 

which has been specifically designed for anyone 

who has contact with a child with dyslexia of 

school age e.g. parents/carers, grandparents or 

other family members and will be delivered by our 

Dyslexia Outreach Service. This will be held at 

AHS on Tuesday 4th February from 9.30am – 

11.45am. Please book your place by emailing 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or by 

calling 07780 887348.  

 

 

 

 

Step into the New Year 

 

Would you like 2020 to be the year when you 

become more positive and focused? John of 

Gaunt Infant & Nursery are holding a Free 4 

week course where you will have the 

opportunities to focus on your wellbeing, health, 

confidence, goals and positivity. The dates for 

this will be Tuesday 21st & 28th January, 4th & 

11th February 9.15am – 11.45am. if you would like 

to book you space please contact Monica 

Harding on 07780 887348 or email 

mharding@sylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk.  

 

Nurture Sessions 

 

Ms. Brooker is looking for volunteers that can 

help support a group of children or donating 

resources that will enable us to improve our 

pond area and an area beyond the Eco lodge. It 

would be great to develop the Hevingham school 

grounds for opportunities of further outdoor 

learning, if you are able to help in any way please 

come in and see Ms. Brooker. Thank you.   

 

Afterschool Clubs 

 

Our afterschool clubs letter went home with 

your child this week. Please note the clubs will 

run from Monday 20th January – Friday 14th 

February. There will be no afterschool club on 

Thursday 13th February due to staff training. 
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Key Dates 

 

January  

Wed 29th – Reception height, weight, vision and 

hearing check. 

Thurs 30th – YR5/6 Dodgeball training. (PE kit in 

school) 

 

February 

Thurs 6th – Saw Day – All welcome - details to 

follow 

Fri 7th – Number Day for the NSPCC - £1 

donation per pupil 

Tues 11th – Safer internet day  

Mon 10th – YR3/4 trip to Norwich castle – details 

to follow 

Fri 14th – Break for half-term. 

Mon 24th – Back to school 

Mon 24th – Wed 26th – YR5/6 Hilltop Residential 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Max 

Naftarski 

Great independent writing 

Annabelle 

Forkes 

Working so hard and improving 

on your writing 

Isabella 

Timmins 

Making some amazing grown up 

choices 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 

 


